
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

September 15, 2016 
 

 
In the President's absence, Mike Moore, Treasurer, called the meeting to order at 
7:10 pm. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
 
Mike Moore gave the Treasurer's Report as of 8/31/16: 
 

 Business Money Market - $10,710.98 
 Checking - $2,861.88 
 Total Assets - $13,572.86 
 There were no liabilities 

 
In the next few months, we will be preparing the Civic League budget for 2017.  
Mike mentioned that there are approximately 184 Civic League members at the 
present time. 
 
A question was asked regarding the cost of advertising in the newsletter.  Mike 
said he would get back with them about the exact amount which varies depending 
on size, etc.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

 Halloween Walk on Saturday, October 29, at 3 pm.  We are in need of 
crossing guards and people to man positions at the park.  Please notify 
Gerry Richter, who coordinates the walk, if you are able to volunteer. 

 Pool is open one more weekend.  More cement and other repairs will be 
needed before the next pool season.  We will look at pool expenditures in the 
upcoming budget.  The pool membership is currently 120 families. 

 We have Civic League elections in November.  We need a nominating 
committee to collect names and present them to the membership.  Anyone 
interested in holding a Civic League office is encouraged to volunteer. 

 The Civic League Wine and Cheese event is held in November at the Ferry 
Plantation House. 

 Our annual Pot Luck Dinner will be held this year on Friday, February 17, 
at the Old Donation Episcopal Church. 

 
New Business: 
 

 Carol Moore read the thank you card from Jeanette Willenbrink regarding 
our tribute to Jim in our September newsletter. We are checking into getting 
the picnic pavilion named for him.  The Nash family also sent a thank you 
card for the tribute we presented for Belinda in an earlier newsletter. 



 We are hoping to have a guest speaker at our meeting in October.  Steve 
Wynn suggested that we have an emergency management person speak at 
one of our Civic League meetings. 

 An additional topic suggested was to have a someone from the Central 
Library come to discuss genealogy. 

 
Old Business: 
 

 There are no reports from the Garden Club at this time. 
 The city will be working on landscaping in the median soon. 
 We had a successful community yard sale in June. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
 
 


